
                     
Newsflash 

Friday 17 September 2010 
 

I hope you all enjoyed reading our newsletter last week - huge thanks as 
always to Kathryn Clarke for producing it. 
 
AGM-Tuesday 21st September (7.15pm for 7.30pm start) 
Please join us for the Bidford School Association (PTA) AGM next week.  
There will be a short meeting to report on the past years fundraising activities 
and to elect this years committee positions including Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary 
and Treasurer. If you have not already done so, please contact me before the 
evening if you would like to be nominated for one of the positions - nominations 
need to be proposed and seconded. In the event of more than one applicant, you 
may be asked to say a few words about what you can bring to the role to enable 
people to cast a vote! 
After the formalities we can relax with a glass of wine and enjoy a sociable 
evening with Tricia Davison demonstrating the “Jamie at Home” products and 
recipes. This will include a raffle and a chance to buy Christmas presents (10% of 
all sales will go to the BSA). 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Bag2School collection  
Hopefully, you will have begun to fill your blue bag sent home last Friday-if you 
need any more, please collect them from the school office. If you have any of the 
items listed that you wish to dispose of, please fill the bag and return it to school 
on either of the dates below. 
  
Please give good quality clean clothes, bedding, curtains, soft toys, belts, 
handbags and shoes. (Please tie shoes together). 
 
Tuesday 28th September- between 3pm and 3.30pm and also 
Wednesday 29th September - between 8.30am and 9.00am ONLY. 
 
 All items are for re-use, no Bric a Brac please!  
The more we collect, the more money we raise for school funds! 
 
Juliette Haerle 
07857 823456 
jhaerle@hotmail.co.uk 




